T, THE WAY

E EXCELLENT WAY

BILL TURNER CUP 2018
First round of the Bill Turner Cup - Thursday 3 May 2018

The APP 15 years and under Boys Football Program travelled to Blacktown International
Sportspark to play in the first round of the Bill Turner Cup on Thursday 3 May.

The boys have been training hard in their morning sessions with Sonny and although the squad
had a few players sidelined due to injury, they came away with a 3-0 win over Fairfield High

School.

They now progress to the next round and face Fairfield Patrician Brothers.

Well done boys!

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/bill-turner-cup-round-1jpg

	Bill Turner Cup Round 1.JPG

